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A note from the Teacher

Welcome back after the Christmas Holidays
- I cannot believe it is Spring 1 already! The
children have already made an AMAZING
start to the academic year and completed q

their first term with us at Oakwell Rise. PE Tlmetable

Over the course of this half term we are m Reception
looking at Traditional Tales. This will
underpin our learning in all the 7 areas of S— T
esaa, [gs{et=)
the EYFS curriculum. — S
We cannot wait for another term full of fun!

In writing, we are Iooking\ In maths, we are Ieaming\ Expressive
are developing our all about using Arts & Design
confidence writing CVVC, Malteasers to add and
CVCC words linked to = subtract.

traditional tales.

Literacy

This half term,
we are
learning about
colour mixing
and how to
use different

Motor This half ter‘nr}, we ar‘e ) Communication We are focusing on

Bl oS hylclays| Sleveloping using a tripod grip S BN developing our listening
with different tools. We are D, . .
Pocusing on strength, co- ° ). skills and understanding

ordination and balance for w 1 why listening is

gross motor development. ) important.

/
201 We are focusing on T Lots of learning will be } brush strokes.

ocial and . : . . s
—h e developing using our S B ] finked into traditional
=L Eusad! words to express our & tales, including learning

feelings. about housing, bridges

\\ and different families.
Home Learning

Each week your child will recieve two pieces of home

learning: one phonics sheet - which will link to the
learning will have been doing in class. There will also
be a maths based learning sheet which will link to the

week’s learning. Your child will et a reading book on

a Friday - the phonic code in this will be linked to

your child’s learning. Reading books will be changed

on the following Friday.

Thank you for your continued support - Miss

Sharpe, Miss Spendlove & Mrs Woods.




